Dear New Second Grader,

Welcome to Second Grade! We hope that you had a fun-filled summer vacation! We are so happy that you will be in our class, and we look forward to getting to know you!

There are many wonderful and fun activities planned this year. In second grade, we love to read, write and do math! We look forward to publishing several pieces of writing. We will also read different types of fiction and non-fiction books this year! In addition, we will be learning about many exciting science and social studies topics.

Attached, please find a list of supplies that you will need. Please write your child's first and last name on the items that have a star* next to them on the supply list.

We are really looking forward to meeting you on the first day of school! We hope you are as excited as we are about starting a new school year! Please don't forget to bring a healthy snack and a water bottle on the first day.

Love,
Mrs. Larkin and Mrs. Davies

